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File: 5340-05 
January 6, 2020 
 

 
Chair and Directors 
Electoral Areas Services Committee 
 
Re: Biosolids 
 
As the electoral area director for Electoral Area ‘B’, I ask for consideration of the following, 
in order to obtain more information regarding the application of biosolids to public and 
private lands. 
 
Requested action: 
 

THAT a report be prepared for a subsequent Electoral Areas Services Committee 
that describes the regulations and applicable rules and procedures for applying 
biosolids to public and private lands, both within and outside of the Agricultural 
Land Reserve, in British Columbia. 

 
 
A. Hamir 
 
Arzeena Hamir 
Director 


